
Re-Dedication of Fellowship Hall 

A re-dedication ceremony to name the church fellowship hall the "Rev. Victor J. 

Stansbury Fellowship Hall" was held on Sunday, February 3, 2013, after the Morning 

Worship Service. The Stansbury Family (Joan, Vickie Thompson and family, Chris 

Stansbury and family, and Jon Stansbury and family) were here for this dedication 

ceremony and two plaques were unveiled. Chris and Jon unveiled the plaque above the 

entrance of the Fellowship Hall. Joan and Vickie unveiled the plaque and portrait of Bro. 

Vic that hangs in the foyer. Several hundred people attended the re-dedication service. 


